
What is Happening?

A Subdivision, Development Variance Permit and Neighbourhood Concept Plan amendment has been 
submitted to the City of Surrey for a proposed new elementary school in the South Newton area of 
Surrey. 
The applicant is proposing a new 3-storey, 27 classroom (80K + 575E nominal capacity) K-7 elementary 
school.

Attend a Virtual Public Information Meeting

We would like to invite you to attend a Virtual Public Information Meeting to learn more about the 
proposed project, participate in a Q&A with the project team, and provide your feedback. 

We will be holding the meeting on Thursday, December 9 from 6:00pm – 7:30pm. You may visit the 
website anytime between November 25th to December 13th to view project information and provide 
your feedback. 

Public Information Meeting Website 
surreyschools.ca/snokomish

For more information, please contact:

Virtual Public Information Meeting

Keith Broersma, Planner
City of Surrey
kbroersma@surrey.ca | 604-591-4766

Capital Project Office
CPO@surreyschools.ca | 604-595-5190

Courtyard Perspective & Site Plan

You are invited to a

For a proposed new elementary school in the South Newton area located at 5845 and 5851-148 Street.



Step 1: View Project Information

Visit the meeting website at surreyschools.ca/snokomish starting November 25th to view project 
information materials.

Step 2: Join The Virtual Public Information Meeting Live Discussion With Q&A 

We will be hosting a virtual meeting where you will have the opportunity to participate in a live Q&A 
session using Teams Video Conferencing. No webcam or mic is required, as live chat will be made 
available.

Visit the meeting website at the following time to participate:

Thursday, December 9 from 6:00pm – 7:30pm

Step 3: Provide Your Feedback

In addition to the opportunity to ask questions directly to the project team during the Virtual Meeting, 
you can also provide input by filling out an online survey on the meeting website between November 25, 
2021, to December 13th, 2021.

Comments can be submitted through the questionnaire at surreyschools.ca/snokomish starting 
November 25th.

How it Works


